
Members and Colleagues 

It has been my pleasure to serve you as President this year. It has been very rewarding to see our 
accomplishments. For me, there has been so much to learn and much to do. With the help of your 
diligent and hard-working Board members, LCPCM conCnues to thrive and to find meaningful ways to 
meet your needs.  

One of my personal goals has been to offer almost monthly webinars. This past year we sponsored 5 
events on a plethora of subjects. We also iniCated providing more training by LCPCs. Many of you 
requested this and we listened. 

Our first in-person Fall Conference in 3 years was energizing and we are planning to do the same this 
Spring. Bi-annual in-person conferences have been our tradiCon. It is your AssociaCon’s thank you for 
keeping LCPCM dynamic. The giP really is giving you an excepConal sit-down luncheon while networking 
with your colleagues, in addiCon to the affordable CEUs that we all need. 

You may have noCced that we now send you a newsleUer four Cmes a year. Our newsleUer spotlights 
one of our members. If you want a chance to be featured with a bio and picture, let us know.  

These are only some of our efforts. The LCPCM Board of Directors has five officers and two At-Large 
members. Our secretary, Lauren Massa has resigned her officer posiCon as of the end of this month. 
LCPCM appreciates the Cme we have had with her.  As a result, however, we are asking for an LCPCM 
member to volunteer to serve as AcCng-Secretary unCl our next elecCon. If you are enthusiasCc about 
LCPCM and want to parCcipate in a meaningful way, you are qualified. In addiCon, Molly Thorn has 
resigned her posiCon as Membership Chair. As you know, we are so grateful for her many years of service 
on the Board as Secretary, President-Elect, President, and Past-President.  

The Board meets monthly the 4th Friday of each month on Zoom from 10-12 noon. Please contact me. 
We can talk about both of these openings, and I can answer your quesCons.  

Happy New Year! 

 

Hillary Alexander, LCPC 
LCPCM President 
 
 


